
CHURCHWARDENS’ RAMBLINGS  May 2024 
 
Prayers have been answered. A new Rector has been appointed and will live in Aynho 
Rectory. On 21st April the Archdeacon of Northampton informed us: 
 
“I am delighted to announce that following interview and with the agreement of the 
Lord Chancellor, Bishop Debbie and the Parish Representatives, The Revd George 
Frost currently Assistant Curate to the Whittlewood Benefice has been offered and 
has accepted the invitation to become Rector in the Astwick Vale Benefice.  
The appointment of George is subject to the normal Church of England legal and 
administrative procedures. George will be Collated by Bishop Debbie and Inducted 
by Archdeacon Richard on 22 July 2024 at 19:00 at St Michael’s, Aynho.” 
 
The Reverend Frost was born in the County, went to school in Guilsborough, attended 
Aberdeen University, served as an intern on the Isle of Man, and did the first part of his 
training for the priesthood at Durham. He is single. We will know more later in June when 
Reverend George moves to the village in preparation for his induction on 22 July. We are 
sure he will be greatly welcomed and supported. 
 

Kathy and Andrew 
 


